
August 18, 1995 

 

Kevin Janet 

Attorney-Advisor 

Freedom of Information Section 

Drug Enforcement Administration 

DEA/AMRL 

Washington, D.C. 20537 

 

RE: NADDIS search results 

 

Dear Kevin: 

 

Here are the NADDIS search slips which I called about this morning.  Thank you again meeting with 

us yesterday.  While there is certainly more to learn, I think we went a long way toward giving Phil 

and I a better understanding of DEA records.   

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kevin Tiernan 

 

Enclosures 


